
MADERA CITY COUNCIL 
REGULAR MEETING 11/21/18 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the regular 
meeting of the Madera City Council 
scheduled Wednesday, November 21, 
2018 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 

Next Regular Meeting December 5, 2018 
at 6:00 p.m. 

I, Sonia Alvarez, City Clerk for the City of Madera, declare under penalty of perjury that I posted the above 
CANCELLATION NOTICE for the regular meeting of the Madera City Council scheduled November 21, 2018, 
near the front entrances of City Hall at 10:00 a.m. on November 15, 2018. 

City of Madera City Clerk, 205 W. 4th Street, Madera, California 93637 
(559) 661-5405 


